
Dear Fit For Her Family, 

As you know, we have temporarily closed our 

facilities, as a result of Governor Stitt’s Executive 

Order, on March 24, 2020. The restrictions will last 

through April 15, 2020. We want to offer to freeze 

accounts (at no cost to you) to those who wish to do 

so, and we completely understand as many are 

struggling during these uncertain times. This can be 

done by emailing us at: info@fitforherowasso.com. 

We do appreciate those who have expressed a desire 

to support us, through this period. We realize that 

this is a difficult time for everyone, and we will re-

open our doors as soon as we legally, and safely, 

can! Continue to follow us on Facebook for updates, 

workout ideas, and live fitness class offerings. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. We 

will truly miss you during this forced hiatus, and 

look forward to all of us reconnecting very soon. 

~Stephanie, Adana, and Jason~ 


